
 
 

Information evening: 
getting to tertiary study 
Sale 

6:30pm, Monday 15 July 2019 
St Mary’s Hall (Cathedral Hall) 
MacAlister St 
Sale 

 

The Victorian Tertiary Admissions Centre (VTAC) will be holding an open community information 
session. The session will cover information about applying to universities, TAFE institutes and 
independent tertiary colleges within Victoria; as well as information about the ATAR, scaling, special 
consideration, scholarships and offers.  

This event will be of particular relevance to students in Year 12 who are considering their tertiary 
study options and their parents, as well as anyone in the community considering further study as a 
mature age applicant. Students in Years 9-11 and their parents may also find the session helpful 
when choosing subjects for VCE. 

 

Come along to find out everything you need to know about 
getting to university, TAFE, or tertiary college in 2020! 


